
 
 
Dear Dr. Roger Marks and Dr. Kohei Satoh, 
  
  
I have the pleasure to invite you to a leadersip meeting for IMT-Advanced to be held in 
Jeju lsland on August 30th, 2009. 
  
During the meeting, we would like to discuss some issues on IMT-Advanced. 
  
I hope the meeting serves as a good opportunity for mutual cooperation on IMT-
Advanced among ARIB, IEEE and TTA. 
  
Please refer to the attached invitation letter for our meeting. 
  
I look forward to seeing you and your colleagues in Jeju, Korea. 
  
  
Sincerely yours, 
  
Hyoung-Jin (HJ) Choi 
On behalf of Mr. Won-Sik Kim, The President of TTA 






